
Policy and Finance held on 14th March 2023.  
 
 
171/22/23 TO RECEIVE THE FOLLOWING RECOMMENDED POLICIES FROM 

THE SERVICES COMMITTEE AND CONSIDER RECOMMENDING 
TO FULL COUNCIL: 
 
a. Hire of Public Loudspeakers 

(Pursuant to Services Committee held on 9.2.23 minute nr. 118/22/23) 
 
 

Councillor Martin returned to the meeting. 
 
It was proposed by Councillor Bickford, seconded by Councillor 
Peggs and RESOLVED to defer to a future Policy and Finance 
meeting the Hire of Public Loudspeakers until the levels of sound 
have been further investigated and associated expenditure for 
PPL/PRS licensing has been explored and considered. 

 
 

 


